
WILDCARE: FRIENDS OF LUMEAH POINT 

  
Feral Oyster Removal 15 February 2015 

 

Following the abandonment of the previous fortnight’s session due to inclement weather it was pleasing 

to see eleven volunteers turn out on a windy, overcast but otherwise fine day. After two and one half 

hours the team had used all fifty-six bags provided by Mike Webb of Pipeclay Lagoon Oyster Growers 

(PLOGA). This count was a new onshore record and despite having half an hour of our scheduled time 

remaining there was a signal lack of enthusiasm for Aidan Webb’s suggestion to get more bags. Could it 

be that forty to fifty years in age makes that much difference? 

   

The work begins  Aidan keeping count 

   

Group back exercises Lifting technique demo? Robbie and Aidan refining their pile 

& bag process 

  
 

A good haul for pick up by PLOGA A long way to go. But a good distance covered. 

 

Anyone wishing to receive the Wildcare: Friends of Lumeah Point occasional newsletter can contact 

Garry Hulme at garry.hulme@gmail.com or on 0439000391 with your email address. 

 

mailto:garry.hulme@gmail.com

